Press Release

Amendment of Scuba Diving Guidelines

Port Blair: The Directorate of IP&T is a process of amending of Scuba Diving
Guidelines, as per the present changes, inclusions/exclusions etc. The Tourism
stakeholders, Adventure Water Sports Operators, Scuba Dive Operator are
requested to send suggestion/comments/opinion if any on the draft Scuba Dive
guidelines on or before 30/11/2018. The draft guidelines are placed in the official
website of tourism department www.andamans.gov.in.
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Port Blair, dateg November, 2018

Copy for necessary action to:

1.

Sl

The Chief Editor, The Daily Telegrammes with the request to publish the
above Press release as news itemon 21/11/18 8 24/11/18.

The Sr. Correspondent, Directorate of IP, for necessary action.

The Editor, All India Radio Port Blair. -

The Editor, Doordarshan Kendra, Port Blair.

The Nodal Officer (IT) with the direction to upload the press release in the
official website of Tourism Department.

Copy also forwarded for information to:

1.
2.

The PS to Secretary (IP&T) for kind information.
The PA to Director (Tourism) for kind information. \ X_
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